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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               2nd  February 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Honesty saves everyone’s time’ 

 
 

The Secret Garden 
 

On Wednesday 7th February, children in 
Reception and KS1 will be watching a 
performance of ‘The Secret Garden’ by  M&M 
Theatrical Productions. We are really looking 
forward to this lovely treat!  Have a look on 
Twitter for pics! 

 

Chinese Lion Dancers 
 

To help celebrate Chinese New Year, the 
Lion Dancers will be coming in to school on 
Friday 9th February to perform for the 
children. Check out Seesaw and Twitter 
for pictures! We will also be having a 
special themed lunch prepared by our 
lovely kitchen staff (see menu below). 
 
 
Liverpool will celebrate the start of the 
‘Year of the Dragon’ in great style as usual 
with a packed programme of free events 
such as food stalls, cultural events, family 
workshops, street entertainment and much 
more. The celebrations will be taking place 
from Friday 9 to Sunday 11 February, 
for the first time the FREE activities will 
not only take over the Chinatown area, but 
they will also bring a festival of colour and 
sound to the Bombed Out Church (St 
Luke's), Liverpool ONE and the Royal 
Albert Dock Liverpool. 
 
 

Vegetable Spring Roll 
Noodles 

 Chicken Curry 
Boiled Rice 

Prawn Crackers 
Ice Cream 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. 
The theme is ‘Movement: Moving More for 
Mental Health’ - this can support our mental 
health and our sense of wellbeing. The children 
will be completing a range of activities in school 
to support their well-being. Check it out on 
Twitter!   

Inside Out Day 

Thursday 8 February, to coincide with 
Children’s Mental Health Week,   we will be 
celebrating 'Inside Out Day'. We are asking all 
members of the school community to wear their 
jumper/cardigan inside out to show their 
support (children should come to school as usual 
in their uniform and the staff will help to turn 
their clothing inside out) We wear the item of 
clothing inside out to remind us that 
how someone looks on the outside doesn’t 
necessarily reflect how they are truly feeling 
on the inside, so it is important to always be 
kind and think of others. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       97% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    94% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   96% 
 
1 classe in green this week! Well done 
Bluebells for fabulous attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
95% 

Diary Dates 
 
  5  Feb   Children’s Mental Health Week 
  5  Feb   Clubs 3:15-4:00pm 
  6  Feb   Y2 Swimming 
  6  Feb   Safer Internet Day 
  7  Feb   The Secret Garden Performance 
  7  Feb   Timid to Tiger 2:15 
  8  Feb   Inside Out Day 
  9  Feb   Chinese Lion Dancers 
  9  Feb   Relationship Day 
  9  Feb   RG Biscuit Day 
  9  Feb   Break up for half term 3:15pm 

 

Snowdrops (2H) 
 

Thank you to all those parents who attended 
Snowdrop’s fantastic SEAL assembly all about 
‘Honesty’. We thought they were great! Well done 
2H! 
 

 

Safer Internet Day 

Safer Internet Day will take place on the 
6th February 2023, with celebrations and learning 
based around the theme: 

'Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing 
influence and navigating change online'. 

 
For more information follow the link: 

www.saferinternet.org.uk 
 

Family Reading Sessions 
 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for 
‘Family Reading’ sessions. We hope you 
enjoyed reading with your child. 
 

 


